
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF HYDROGEOLOGICAL EVALUATION 
SCOPE OF WORK PURSUANT TO 314 CMR 5.09(l)(b) 

WAYLAND SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

Pursuant to 314 CMR 5.09(l)(b), public notice is hereby given that a Scope of Work for a 
Hydrogeologic Evaluation has been prepared and will be submitted to the Department of 
Environmental Protection, Groundwater Discharge Permit Program at the Northeast Regional 
office, 205B Lowell Street, Wilmington, MA 01886. The Scope of Work was prepared on 
behalf of the Wayland School Committee for the proposed expansion of Wayland High School, 
Wayland, Massachusetts. 

Additional information regarding this Scope of Work may be obtained by contacting Vernon R. 
Kokosa, P.E., Sanborn, Head & Associates, Inc., 1 Technology Park Drive, Westford, 
Massachusetts 01886; 978-392-0900, extension 1009. 


